Notification of the Use of Pesticides

(This notice should be received at least 72 hours prior to pesticide use)

Date: July 20, 2023
To: Parents/guardians of students, and staff of Deerfield Township School

From: The School IPM Coordinator; Frank Manno Phone Number: 856-451-6610

This notice is to advise you that the following pesticides will be used at Deerfield Township School:

Product Name Active Ingredient Registration Number
Buccaneer Plus Glyphosate 55467-9
Roundup Pro Glyphosate 524-529

Location of the pesticide application:_Fence lines, curbs, sidewalks, flower beds, playground

Reason for the pesticide application: Weed Control

If an outdoor application, 3 dates must be listed, in chronological order, on which the outdoor application
may take place if the preceding date is canceled.

DATE. _ 7/25/23 DATE 7/26/23 DATE __7)27/23

Description of the possible adverse effects of the pesticides as per the Material Safety Data Sheets for the
pesticides to be used, if available:

May cause mild skin or eye irritation, may aggravate respiratory problems. Hazards to Humans and Domestic
Animals: Harmful if swallowed, absorbed through skin or inhaled. Wash hands thoroughly after handling.

Pesticide product label instructions and precautions related to Public Safety.
First Aid: Call 911, contact the School Nurse, call Poison Control at 800-222-1222. Avoid skin or clothing

contact. Do not apply when windy or when heavy rainfall is expected. Do not enter treated areas for 8 hours
after application.

Note: as required by law, we are advising you of the following statement:

The Olffice of Pesticide Programs of the United States Environmental Protection Agency has stated:
“Where possible, persons who potentially are sensitive, such as pregnant women, infants, and children, should
avoid any unnecessary pesticide exposure.”



